
From: bconroy@emoregon.org
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: mgrogan32@gmail.com; petersergienko@gmail.com
Subject: Deadline for SB 1530 written testimony?
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 12:23:38 PM

Hello,

Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon will be submitting written testimony on SB
1530. Until what date and time will written testimony be accepted?
Separately, an EMO board member will give spoken testimony during
Saturday's hearing.

Thank you,
Britt

Britt Conroy
Public Policy Director
Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon
0245 SW Bancroft St., Ste B
Portland, OR 97239
Cell: 541-602-2050
he/him/his
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